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Scott Sheeley Frontler Stone Quarry Proposal Notlce

From: Scott Sheeley

To: campbell.edward@dol.gov

Date: 5/7/2014 411 PM

Subject: Frontier Stone Quarry Proposal - Notice

Attachments: 343600033DEISNoticelnvolvedAgencies.pdf; 343600033DEISNoticeExtension.pdf

To: Edward Campbell, U.S. Department of Labor
Dear Mr. Campbell,

As discussed during our phone call today, the NYS Department of Environmental Conservation's written public
comment period on the Draft EIS and permit applications associated with the Frontier Stone Quarry proposal has
been extended to June 9, 2014. Attached are copies of the initial March 28, 2014 notice, and the May 6, 2014
natice for your reference.

As noted in each notice distribution list, I circulated the notices the Iroquois Job Center. In the address labels, we
identified the recipient as Melissa Volpe, Director (as listed on the U.S. Dept. of Labor website:
http://iroquois.jobcorps.gov/about/staff.aspx )

Thank you for your interest. If you have any further questions, I may be reached as indicated below.

Sincerely,

Scott E. Sheeley, Regional Permit Administrator
NYSDEC Region 8

6274 E. Avon-Lima Road

Avon, NY 14414-9519

ph. (585) 226-5382

fax (585) 226-2830
e-mail: sesheele@qgw.dec.state.ny.us
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